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What happens next? 
Posted On: Feb 15, 2018 (08:18:25)

When we accept your completed application with all of the required documents, we will give you an
"Eligibility Letter" along with a list of contractors who are eligible to hire apprentices. The “Eligibility Letter”
informs the contractor that you have an application on file and are eligible to be hired. You will then
contact the contractors with the “Eligibility Letter” along with your résumé.  

If you wish to continue the application process after the first month a new contractor hiring list is available
on or after the first business Monday each month. Additional details about the application process are
provided in the Applicant Instruction handbook that is included with the application. 

How does the apprenticeship program work? Click here
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